¥ Biogen

NOTICE TO ARKANSAS 340B COVERED ENTITIES
REGARDING UPDATE TO BIOGEN 340B PURCHASE POLICY

March 15, 2024
Dear Arkansas 340B Covered Entity,

Biogen has voluntarily updated its 340B purchase policy set forth in the attachment to this notice.
Effective March 12, 2024, Biogen will exempt Arkansas covered entities using Arkansas contract
pharmacies from such policy. This exemption applies only to 340B-eligible covered entities and contract
pharmacies located within Arkansas. We continue to reserve the right to further update our policy at our
discretion.

Biogen continues to strongly support the mission of the 340B Program as well as any steps to
increase transparency and accountability under the program. Biogen will continue to monitor purchases
of its products for compliance with 340B Program requirements.

Please contact support@340besp.com if you have any questions regarding the change to our
340B purchase policy as described in this notice.

Best Regards,

Brendan Manquin
Head of US Market Access & Reimbursement
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